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Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3   Participants – 53
· Triopia School District Board Meeting, Program start-up information – Concord - 15
· CTE Curriculum Development Meeting, IOE – Springfield - 20
· West Central Illinois Ag Education Advisory Council Meeting, WIU – Macomb - 18
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 6
· Professional Development Committee - Conference Call
· National Agricultural Education Inservice – Hilton, Indianapolis, IN
· IAITC Coordinator’s Statewide Meeting – Hilton Garden Inn, Kankakee
· Agricultural Awareness Conference – Hilton Garden Inn, Kankakee
· FCAE Staff Meeting – Illinois FFA Center, Springfield
· LakeLand Alternative Energy SPEC Grant Meeting – LakeLand CC, Mattoon
Other Activities

· Reviewed projects for FY08 budget.

· Developed an outline for a potential Ag Communications and Leadership curriculum CD.

· Prepared presentation for IAVAT student branch workshop.

· Reviewed and updated the learning objectives for the Animal, Plant, and Soil Science Curriculum CD.

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1609
Commentary
The prospect of starting a new agricultural program and FFA chapter at Triopia High School looks very good.  This is fantastic news for agricultural education, as Triopia has great potential to develop into an outstanding program.  However, the success of the program will be contingent upon hiring a qualified teacher.  I am confident that this will occur; however, even though I don’t anticipate many teaching vacancies in District III, I am concerned about the supply of viable candidates for other positions.  We need to focus our attention on the need to improve the recruitment and retention of agricultural teachers in Illinois.    












